From: (CAB-VALEAN)

To: <u>@atlantia.com</u>

Cc: (CAB-VALEAN)

**Subject:** RE: Introduction of Atlantia and request for a meeting

**Date:** Monday 4 April 2022 11:57:36

image001.jpg image002.png

Dear ,

Attachments:

Commissioner Valean would like to thank for the letter and the meeting request. Please also accept our apologies for the late reply.

Due to a busy agenda the Commissioner is unfortunately not able to accept the invitation of a meeting in Brussels, but her cabinet, notably myself and my colleague, and DG MOVE remain available to exchange on the topics of digitalisation and decarbonisation, and more specifically on upcoming proposals of interest.

The Commissioner would also like to thank for the opportunity to visit Atlantia in Italy and we will keep it in mind should a visit to Italy be organised in the future.

Thank you for your understanding,

Kind regards,



Da: <u>@atlantia.com</u>>

Inviato: lunedì 7 febbraio 2022 15:21

A: @ec.europa.eu

**Oggetto:** Introduction of Atlantia and request for a meeting

Dear Commissioner Vălean,

Please find enclosed a letter from also reach you in the coming days.

We would much appreciate it if you could kindly acknowledge receipt of this correspondence and remain available to answer any query you may have.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,



## Confidentiality Notice:

This email and any attachments may be confidential and protected by legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the e-mail or any attachment is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the sender and then delete this copy and the reply from your system. Thank you for your cooperation.

FTI Consulting Belgium SA. A member of FTI Consulting Inc. Registered at Avenue Marnix 23, 1000 Brussels, Belgium. RCB. VAT BE 0478 948 485